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Dear Minister,
Please do not give permission for this road underpass scheme for the A303. Stonehenge is
a world heritage site and any excavation in this vicinity would potential damage and
weaken this ancient sacred site. Please do not let this happen which would cause much
distress to people worldwide. 
There are alternatives so do please consider these.
Thank you,
Nina Grant




